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WAINWRIGHT GYMNASTICS CLUS

Wainwright Gymnastics Club Newsletter

FUNDRAISING INFO

Thank you to all that helped fundraise!
We raised $17,680.

Our winners are posted on our website.

We have some new equipment
on the way!! Stay tuned.

PICTURES

Pictures are ready for pickup!
Please make sure you get them
after class.

JACKRABBIT ACCOUNT TIPS

Did you know you can see your
gymnasts current skill level in Jack
Rabbit?

Click your student, skills, and bam!
You can see which level your
Gymnast is working on! Winter
Session will be updated at the end of
the month as the coaches are
working hard at skill testing

SPRING REGISTRATION
IS OPEN!

ACCOUNTS OWING You can register your gymnast
through your Parent Portal on

Jack Rabbit

If you have an amount owing on your
Jackrabbit account. Please make sure
you submit payment by etransfer to
waingymclub@gmail.com or cash/
cheque ASAP or have contacted us to
create a payment plan. If you require
assistance to help cover your fees.

We are fortunate to have programs
such as Kidsport in Wainwright.

Visit their website to apply today!
www.Kidsportcanada.ca




FUN TIMES IN THE GYM

DROP IN

MARCH 16
MARCH 23

10AM-11 AM -AGES 5 AND UNDER
HAM-12PM AGES 5+

Check out our
website for our
Birthday
information

March 2024

THIS MONTHS THEMES

Feb 26- March 7

Wild West Week: 1\6!
A

St-Patricks Week:
March 11-14

Easter Week:
March 18-28

Last Week of Winter:
March 25-28

If sending gymnast in themed items, please ensure there
is nothing that can catch on equipment. No makeup.

Thank you to all that made our Kidsport and
Hall Family weekends a success!

With your help we raised $900 for Kidsport
Wainwright and $860 for The Hall Family!
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